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One of the major recent reforms in science education involves pausing 
in the lecture to ask conceptual questions during class (think, pair, and 
share).  This activity provides opportunities for students to work with 
new material and for faculty to collect immediate student feedback.  
Backed by evidence of tremendous learning benefits, this reform has 
spread to teaching medium-size and large classes in almost all 
disciplines.  In this workshop, you will learn productive ways to use 
clickers from the co-inventor of i>clicker Classroom Response Systems, 
Dr. Mats Selen--specifically, how to integrate peer instruction and 
formative assessment into the lecture to increase student engagement, 
interest, and learning.

Learn from Mats Selen, co-inventor of the iClicker™ how to effectively 
use student response systems in your classroom.  You’ll be able to test 
the product, ask questions and share ideas of how you have used or are 
planning on using student response systems.  

http://www.iclicker.com/contact_us/contact_us.html


Please RSVP with Paul Kates, Centre for Teaching Excellence: 
pkates@math.uwaterloo.ca

BIOGRAPHICAL SKETCH OF DR. MATS SELEN
Professor of Physics, Mats Selen, earned a B.S. in physics from the 
University of Guelph (1982), a M.Sc. in physics from Guelph (1983), and 
an M.A. in physics from Princeton University in 1985. He received his 
Ph.D. in physics from Princeton in 1989. He was a research associate at 
the Cornell Electron Storage Ring (CESR) at Cornell University from 
1989-1993 before joining the Department of Physics at Illinois. 
Professor Selen is an extraordinary teacher, and his decision to accept 
a university position, rather than to remain a permanent staff 
researcher at a major particle physics facility, was motivated by his 
commitment to science education. He has been a prime mover behind the 
massive curriculum revision of the calculus-based introductory physics 
courses (Physics 211-214), and he was the first lecturer in the new 
sequence. He developed an undergraduate "discovery" course where 
freshmen create their own physics demonstrations—designed for grade-
school children—to introduce them to the fun and excitement of 
physics. He also started the "Physics Van," the department's award-
winning community outreach program, and is a regular on local morning 
television as "The Whys Guy." Professor Selen has also made significant 
contributions to experimental particle physics that have made him an 
international leader in the area.  

http://web.hep.uiuc.edu/home/mats/whysguy.html
http://van.physics.uiuc.edu/
http://www.lns.cornell.edu/public/lab-info/cesr.html
mailto:pkates@math.uwaterloo.ca

